
 Tiger’s Newsletter   

16th July 2021 

Yet another busy week is over and the end of the school year is looming. This will be our last 

newsletter so we would just like to remind you of some of the highlights.  

Autumn 1- we went on our first Welly walk and Miss Tate and Miss Waddington joined us. Autumn 

2- we found out about the festival of Diwali and recorded our Christmas songs to share with our 

family and friends. Spring 1- We learnt all about remote learning and celebrated Chinese New Year 

with rice, noodles and chopsticks!!!  We made toast from the bread the Little Red Hen sent us and 

explored the frost and ice. Spring 2- everyone was happy to be back at school and we all dressed 

up for World Book Day. Summer 1- We went on our 2nd Welly Walk to look for the signs of spring, 

unfortunately we also spotted a lot of rubbish! We took home beans to grow and measured our 

success. Summer 2- With the help of the local council and our grown ups we went out litter picking 

to clean up our local environment. Farmer David brought some of his animals to visit us and we 

took an alpaca for a walk. We had a super sports day where we all tried our best and had lots of 

fun.  

We would like to say a big thank you for all the help and support you have give us and your 

children this year. Have a lovely summer with lots of fun and family time. 

Love From all the Reception Team xx 
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